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*External Email*  

 
Completing the Caltrain electrification project is the most important transit goal for the Bay Area at this 
time. Leaving its funding incomplete, dependent on maybe Federal dollars (we should know better by 
now) or borrowing from its own operating funds, would be a bad idea. Please give your full support to 
the completion of this vital improvement in Bay Area transit.  
 
Brad Bulger 


